
 
March 2023 

Dear families 

As many of you will be aware, we are pleased to confirm that Miss Parveen has returned to the academy as Durham class 
teacher.  Mrs McEvoy-Harrison will provide additional support across the Year 4 cohort as an additional adult.  

I am sure you will join me in thanking Mrs Littlewood and Miss Rehman who provided stability and consistency for Durham class 
during Miss Parveen’s absence.  

Best wishes 

 

Mr Robbins-Ross 
Principal 


